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BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 850 2 2 i d d 0 V  .. 1 j' 3y Nancy H. Sims 
Suite 400 Fax 850 222-8640 Director - Regulatory Relations 
150 South Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 

November 1,1999 

Mrs. Blanca S. Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Subject: 
interconnection, unbundling, and resale agreement with Communication Services Integrated, Inc. 

Docket No. 990961-TP Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for approval of 

Dear Mrs. Bayo: 

On August 19, 1999, BellSouth requested that the approved interconnection, unbundling, and resale 
agreement with Communication Services Integrated, Inc. be withdrawn. This letter is to renew that 
request and to W h e r  explain that this agreement is no longer needed as Communication Services 
Integrated, Inc. has decided not to enter the Florida market at this time. 
agreement when and if they decide to come to Florida. 

We apologize for all the confbsion surrounding this agreement. If you have any questions, or need any 
additional information, please give me a call. 

We will renegotiate another 

Yours truly, 

David Wolfe - FPSC 
Nancy White - BST 

AFA Jerry Hendrix - BST 
APP Gary Middlebrooks - Communication Services Integrated, Inc. 
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